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Coach’s Message

Chair’s Message

I am honored to serve as the Head Coach of Northwood University 
Timberwolves Football. I’m grateful for the program’s storied history 
and eager to build upon a legacy of strong competition and making a 
difference on and off the field.
 
The Point After Club (PAC) is a game-changer for Timberwolves football. 
With great appreciation, I thank the PAC volunteer council and the 
Advancement team for their early leadership to create a meaningful and 
sustainable fundraising strategy that will benefit scholar-athletes, energize 
Northwood University football, and make the team more competitive.

From a recruiting and retention standpoint, the scholarships provided by 
the PAC allow us to level the playing field against our competitors. The 
PAC provides added confidence to attract the best young talent from 
around the country. While here, we will develop their skills on the field, and 
help them realize their full potential in the classroom so they can enjoy a 
full life well spent.

I’m excited for my first season as head coach, and competing in the Great Midwest Athletic Conference 
with your support. Thank you for making a tangible difference in the lives of our student-athletes.

Hello! My fellow football alumni, family and friends of Northwood Football.
 
We are pleased to introduce you to the POINT AFTER CLUB as we prepare 
for its formal launch. To those that have already committed their support 
to this great initiative, we thank you. To those that remain undecided or 
that we have yet to reach, we invite you to participate and welcome your 
support.  
 
Our mission is clear and our objective is simple. Ultimately however, our 
long-term success is dependent upon each of us stepping-up to support 
this great University and the football program as a whole. To that end, the 
PAC is meant to be inclusive and donor friendly.   
 
In advance of the formal launch, we invite you to learn more about this 
exciting initiative by visiting the website at http://www.northwood.edu/
PAC.
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